
To 

The Listing Department, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai - 400 001 

Subject: Closure of Trading Window 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

JINDAL COTEX LIMITED 
©  Regd. O - Vilage Mandiaiz Kalan, PO. Bia, Tehsil Khanna, Distt. Ludhiana (PB) 141412 
(© 911628289842 CIN: L17115PB1998PLCO21084 

2 info@sigroup.in 5 wwnwjindalcotex.com 

Dated: 26.12.2024 

The Listing Department, 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 

Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (E) 

Mumbai - 400 051 

In Compliance with the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and SEBI 

(Prohibition of Insider Trading) (Amendment) Regulations, 2018 read with BSE Circular Ref. 

No. LIST/COMP/01/2019-20 dated 2~4 April, 2019, it is hereby informed that the “Trading 

Window” for dealing in the securities of the Company will remain closed for all Designated 

Persons and persons having access to Unpublished Price Sensitive Information with effect 

from 01st January, 2025 till the expiry of 48 hours after the declaration of un-audited financial 

results for the quarter and nine months ended 31t December, 2024. 

Kindly find the said statement in order and take on record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Jindal Cotex Limited 

Sandeep Jindal 

(Managing Director & CFO) 
DIN: 01639743
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